Screen Time Policy
There is no screen time for infants and toddlers. For children three years and above screen time is allowed only if it is topic and theme related to the educational goals for the week. In addition, sometimes children will share their individual interests, something they have seen on the computer, which will lead to impromptu lessons.  This is done only with parental permission.  The duration is not more than thirty minutes per day and occurs no more than two times a week.
